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[Date]
Dear Doctor 

Re: Positive Newborn Screen for Phenylketonuria (PKU)  
[name of child], [date of birth], [NHS number]

[name of child] has been detected on newborn screening to have a positive (abnormal) test for phenylketonuria (PKU). This is a rare inherited enzyme deficiency which reduces the breakdown of the amino acid phenylalanine. 

A child with this condition is at risk of significant developmental disability if elevated levels of phenylalanine remain uncontrolled, however, this can be effectively managed with dietary therapy. Early intervention, following newborn screening, allows normal growth and development with a normal life expectancy.

Some infants, detected on screening, have a milder version of PKU with lower levels of phenylalanine (hyperphenylalaninaemia - HPA) which often requires a less restrictive diet, or in the mildest cases simple monitoring of phenylalanine levels without diet modification.

The positive test so far is a screening test, and therefore it is essential for the Specialist/Designated Metabolic Team to review [name of child] to confirm the diagnosis and start treatment. The team will meet with the family to further explain the condition. The parents are to attend [appointment location] at [appointment time] to be seen by the metabolic team. The parents should continue to feed their baby in the usual way until reviewed by the metabolic team. 

If the parents would like to discuss any matters prior to this review, [name of clinician] may be contacted on [contact number].

The long-term prognosis for PKU is very good once diagnosed providing that the dietary regimen is followed as directed. Immunisations should be undertaken as normal, and general care is unaltered. The condition is inherited in an autosomal recessive fashion, with a 1 in 4 risk of recurrence in each pregnancy. Once the diagnosis has been confirmed, screening of any siblings not previously tested will be offered.
You will be or may have already been contacted by [name of clinician] to discuss contact with the family. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact [name of clinician]. A further letter will be sent to you following review by the PKU Team.

Further information can be found on the following websites:
NHS Choices - phenylketonuria

(www.nhs.uk/conditions/phenylketonuria/pages/introduction.aspx)
NHS Newborn Blood Spot Screening Programme (www.gov.uk/government/collections/newborn-blood-spot-screening-programme-supporting-publications)  

National Society for Phenylketonuria (www.nspku.org) 

With kind regards

Yours sincerely

Enclosed: Specialist/Designated Metabolic Team contact details
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